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APD NEWS RELEASE:  

APD FILE #  17-2286 RELEASE    # 1 

DATE OF RELEASE: January 18, 2017 
  

Incident:  Shots Fired on Janzen Street 

 

Abbotsford – January 18, 2017 

 
On Tuesday, January 17, 2017, at 10:30 pm, the Abbotsford Police Department was 
called to reported shots fired at a residence in the 2500 block of Janzen Street.  A 22-
year-old man exited the home via the garage a few minutes earlier and was descended 
upon by suspects who advanced up the driveway and began shooting.  The intended 
victim retreated back into the home and was fortunate to have suffered only minor 
injuries.  The suspects fled in a waiting dark-coloured SUV, possibly a Nissan 
Pathfinder. 
 
This is considered to be a targeted incident and is being investigated by the Major Crime 
Unit of the Abbotsford Police Department.  
 
Anyone with information should contact the APD at 604-859-5225, text us at 222973 
(abbypd) or call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-8477.  
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